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Updated Transfer Station Sticker Program Beginning June 2024 in a quest to update the Transfer 

Station’s sticker program, the Solid Waste Advisory Board (SWAB) after working on a multi-town 

survey with regard to other municipalities programs, have found that all surrounding 

communities adhere to an active sticker program. Updated stickers help to monitor that only 

eligible individuals are using our Transfer Station and will enable us to have an accurate count of 

users. Beginning June 2024, residents of Hillsborough, Deering, and Windsor will begin receiving 

new transfer station stickers each year with their automobile registrations. One sticker will be 

given for each eligible car registration. Colors will change each year in alignment with the vehicle 

registration and inspection stickers. Special short�term permits will be able to be obtained at the 

Transfer Station – not the Town Clerk Offices for seasonal property owners, property clean-outs 

if the property is in Hillsborough, Deering, or Windsor, etc. Proof of property ownership will be 

required. The local commercial permit process will continue to be handled in the same manner, 

through the Transfer Station, for trash generated in Hillsborough, Deering and Windsor only and 

will be monitored by the facility staff. 


